From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 08 April 2017 00:57

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott and DPCAAC tree applications

Dear planners and tree officers,

1

T haven't been able to see all of the trees applied for recently

as certain of the applicants do not reply to my letters asking to view their trees.

List417
2017/1563/T rear garden 1 x Cherry, fell to ground. No objection as too close to the neighbour's wall and
many other trees already in the garden.

Thank you; I will try to visit more trees over the weekend, when back in London.

Eileen Willmott



